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                      18th June 2017 – The Most Holy Body & Blood of the Lord 

                                                                                                                                            Mass Times & Intentions 
                                      
 Saturday 17th 6.30 pm   The Parishioners 

 Sunday 18th 9.00 am  Celebrant’s Intention 

 Sunday 18th 10.30 am  Celebrant’s Intention 

 Monday 19th 9.30 am  Intentions of Mary & John Henessy 

 Tuesday 20th 9.30 am  Father Kevin Moorhouse 

 Wednesday 21st 9.30 am  Pat Howard  

 Thursday 22nd 9.30 am  One Deceased 

 Friday 23rd 9.30 am  Celebrant’s Intention 

 Saturday 24th 9.30 am  Celebrant’s Intention  

 Saturday 24th 6.30 pm  Intentions of the Catenian Association  

 Sunday 25th 9.00 am  The Parishioners 

 Sunday 25th 10.30 am  The First Communicants & Their Families 

     Confessions: Saturdays 10.15 – 11.00 am 
  

East Cheshire Hospice Fundraising Event 

MACCLESFIELD MALE VOICE CHOIR; Saturday July 15th at the United Reformed Church – Chapel 

Lane, Wilmslow at 7:30 pm. Tickets are only £10 each. See poster for more details. 

 

North Cheshire Serra: Upcoming Meeting 

On Thursday, 6th July, our Chaplain, Fr. Cogliolo will give a talk on “The Lateran Treaties.” 

The meetings are at Christ Church, Heald Green. Everyone very welcome.  If you can, please ring Gerry 

Lanigan (0161-428-9103) by the Tuesday preceding the meeting.  Mass is at 7.30pm followed by a light 

supper and the talk. 

 

Churches Together at the Wilmslow Show, Sunday 9th July 2017 

Churches Together will have a presence at this year’s Wilmslow Show on Sunday, 9 July from 11 am 

until 5 pm., on the Carnival Field, Wilmslow, SK9 5NG.  The celebrated band, ‘Epiphany’, will provide 

'sound portraits' to visitors, there will be opportunities for people to express themselves in prayers, 

information will be available on what services the churches/chapels offer to the wider community, and 

members will be available to spread the message of what our faith communities offer in worship, 

activities and fellowship.  They would be grateful for volunteers to help staff the stall in two-hour slots. 

Please see Father Anthony if you are able to help. 

 

Pope Francis wants to hear what you think! 

In the lead-up to the Synod on Young People, the Faith and Vocational Discernment, Pope Francis told 

young people the Church “wishes to listen to your voice, your sensitivities and your faith; even your 

doubts and your criticism.” Young people (13-29) in England and Wales can do so in an online 

poll. There is a different poll seeking the views of anyone who is a parent, grandparent, teacher, 

chaplain, youth worker, priest - or anyone who regularly engages with young people. The information 

collected will contribute to the working instrument for the Synod scheduled for October 2018 in Rome. 

The two online surveys created by the Bishops’ Conference of England and Wales will be open until 

Friday 30th June 2017 to collect views, and should only take around 20 minutes to complete. 

 

If you have any questions, please email synod2018@cbcew.org.uk 

More info and links to the polls on www.catholicyouthwork.com 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Food Link, Colshaw Sadly, the need continues. Could you help to donate food? We are very grateful to receive the 

following food donations: dried pasta, pasta sauces, cereals, tea, coffee, sugar, and tinned foods (pies, soups, 

beans, tuna, fruit, veg, meat, etc.). Please leave donations in the box at the back of church. 

St Teresa’s Car Park Please display your pass at all times in the car park, and please ensure that the barrier is closed 
after entering or leaving the car park to minimise abusive parking. Please also adhere to the terms of using the car 
park. 
Going into Hospital? If you are, please let Father Anthony know, otherwise the Chaplain will not know you are 
there. Do not forget to let him know if you change ward and please let Father know if you would like a visit. 
 

Please Pray for Persecuted Christians in the Middle East 

Sacred Heart & St. Teresa’s Church, Green Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 1LD 
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Day for Life – Sunday 18th June 2017 – Retiring Collection This Weekend 

Each year, Day for Life provides an opportunity to reflect on the dignity of every human person, 

both young and old, and to pray for and support all life from conception to natural death. This 

year’s Day for Life provides us with an opportunity to reflect, to pray and to offer practical & 

emotional support, especially for those who have lost a child and for those women who are anxious 

about their pregnancy. 

There will be a retiring collection this week to support the crucial work of Day for Life that will 

enable the Church to fund the Anscombe Bioethics Centre (formerly the Linacre Centre), as well as 

projects that seek to care for life at every stage and in every condition. Please visit 

www.dayforlife.org 

 

Wilmslow Wells for Africa 

Gardens Day: Saturday 24th June 10.30am to 4.30 pm 

Just a perfect day! Wilmslow Wells presents their 25th Gardens Day, with 19 open gardens, of which 

three are completely new and several others are welcome returners following a break of some years 

Refreshments are offered in several of the gardens and our popular lunches are served at St. John’s 

Church Rooms, Knutsford Road from 11.30 am to 2.30 pm. 

Tickets, which have a map, give admission to all the gardens. They are £12 on the day, from any 

garden or St John’s, or £10 in advance from Chelsea Flowers, (Wilmslow) 

Enquiries: Phone 01625 522552 or 01625 520193. 

 

 

 

Parish First Holy Thanksgiving Mass 2017 
 

The First Communion Class will be at their Thanksgiving Mass next week on Sunday 25th 
June at 10.30 am. After mass the celebration will continue in the Parish Hall, all 

parishioners are invited to join in the festivities with the children and their families. 
 
 

Please keep the candidates & their families in your prayers: 
 
 

Sofia and Alice Lucarini 
William King 

Emilia Winter 
Lukas Schwarzmayr 

 

 

 

St. Teresa’s Summer Fête 2017 

By kind permission of Seamus & Catherine Whyte, we are again delighted to announce that we will 

be holding a parish summer fête. This has been provisionally scheduled for Sunday 16th July in the 

beautiful grounds of their cottage on Adlington Road. 

 

We would be very grateful for volunteers to help with setting up on the day before and/or to help 

make cakes and man the stalls. If you think you can help in any way please don’t hesitate to contact 

the parish via our administrator, Michael Marsden on 07966-989-841. We would be delighted to 

hear from you. 

 

Eucharistic Ministers & Readers Appeal 

Owing to several Eucharistic Ministers leaving the Parish, we need additional Eucharistic Ministers at 

the Sunday 10.30am Mass to replace them. If you feel that you could help out at the Sunday 10.30am 

Mass, please give your name (and telephone number) to Fr Anthony or Deacon Michael as soon as 

possible as the new Rota for the second half of 2017 is being prepared. Full training will be provided.  

 

It would be most helpful if one or two more readers could be found for the Sunday 9.00am Mass. 

If you feel that you could help out at the Sunday 9.00am Mass, please give your name (and telephone 

number) Fr Anthony or Deacon Michael as soon as possible as the new Rota for the second half of 

2017 is being prepared. Full training will be provided.   
 

Aid to the Church In Need Exhibition: Shrewsbury Cathedral, 14th – 16th July 
The Aid to the Church in Need is hosting an exhibition of artworks inspired by the Syrian Conflict 

throughout the Roman Catholic Cathedrals in the Northwest. Our Cathedral in Shrewsbury will be 

hosting this exhibition from the 14th - 16th of July.  The exhibition includes Oil Paintings by Farid 

Georges, a Syriac Orthodox painter from Homs, chronicle the destruction of his beloved city • Hand-

made table linens by Mary, Janet and Zarmeneh, lace makers who work for hours by candlelight in 

war-torn Aleppo • Drawings by Syrian children of all faiths let them share their experiences with you 

• Photographs from ACN’s extensive archives reveal the faces and places devastated by the Syrian 

conflict.  

 The exhibition is free, but there is an opportunity to make a donation to assist our Christian brothers 

and sisters. There is also an opportunity to create messages of support which will be shared by the 

exhibition project partners and their communities. 

 

The National Eucharistic Pilgrimage & Congress (Adoremus): Liverpool, September 2018 

The bishops of England and Wales will hold a National Eucharistic Pilgrimage and Congress in 

Liverpool next year. Eucharistic Congresses are gatherings of clergy, religious and laity which 

promote an awareness of the central place of the Eucharist in the life and mission of the Church. 

Participants will engage in a series of sessions focusing on the different dimensions of the Eucharist 

and the daily celebration and adoration of the Blessed Sacrament. 

 

For further information, please see the noticeboard at the back of church. 
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